
Subject: Re: Why do we have to manually add Core sub-packages?
Posted by mirek on Sat, 07 Jul 2012 06:50:07 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

lectus wrote on Fri, 06 July 2012 21:53How about add a comment to every header file indicating
the package name using some kind of standard formating.
For example, first line would be:
// ** Package: Web **
in Web/Web.h.

Why? I guess it is enough if you find Web.h in Web package (with .upp file there).

Mirek
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